
Student	Organization	for	Latin	American	Studies	(SOLAS)	invites	you	to	a

Welcome	Back	Happy	Hour
WHERE:	Tractor	Brewing	Co.

118	Tulane	Dr.	SE	(Nob	Hill	location)
WHEN:	Friday,	August	24th	5:30-7:30pm

WHAT: An	event	for	BA,	MA	and	PhD	in	Latin	American	Studies	
Students,	Affiliates,	Alumni and	Friends

SOLAS	will	provide	tasty	appetizers,	drinks	available	for	
purchase	at	bar.

QUESTIONS?	Email	Solas@unm.edu

¡Nos	vemos allí!


